THE PRINCE GEORGE’S COUNTY GOVERNMENT
Office of Audits and Investigations

September 30, 2016

TO: Robert J. Williams, Jr.
Council Administrator

William M. Hunt
Deputy Council Administrator

THRU:  David H. Van Dyke
County Auditor

FROM:  InezN. Claggett | )|
Senior Legislative Auditor

RE: Fiscal Impact Statement
CB-063-2016 Parking Regulations

Pursuant to your request, we have reviewed CB-063-2016 to estimate its fiscal impact on Prince
George’s County, Maryland.

CB-063-2016 seeks to prohibit the parking, standing and/or selling of vehicles on certain roads and
proposes to increase the penalty for violation of County parking regulations.

The Bill proposes to establish the parking, and/or selling, or offering for sale a vehicle on a public road,
County property, or County right of way, as unlawful. Subsequent to the issuance of a warning for the
parking and/or selling, or offering for sale a vehicle on a public road, County property or County right
of way, a vehicle may be towed to a County storage facility. The Bill also clarifies that vehicles may be
deemed to be for sale based on circumstances, even if they do not display a “For Sale” sign. Violators
will be subject to a fine of up to One Thousand Dollars ($1,000), imprisonment, or both, for each
offense.

Information regarding the history of citations issued for violation of parking regulations was requested
from the Prince George’s County Revenue Authority but has not been received.

Enactment of CB-063-2016 may have a positive fiscal impact on the County related to any fines,
towing or storage fees, exceeding the County’s costs for towing or storing vehicles violating the
proposed regulations.

If you require additional information, or have questions about this fiscal impact statement, please call
me.
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